














 
 

           
P.O. Box 620037     Middleton, WI   53562     608-345-0701   terrence@twallenterprises.com 

 
 

TO:  
City of Madison – Planning Division 
126 S. Hamilton Street 
Madison, WI 53701 
 
RE:  
Changes in Plan Commission/ Land Use Submittal 
  
PROJECT:  
Peloton Residences 
 
 
This letter serves to outline the items that have been changed/ addressed due to Planning commission 
feedback at the July 10th Plan Commission meeting. 
 
1. On Fish Hatchery, we have set the building back an additional 3’ from the property line. This 

allowed for a 3’ landscaping buffer between the building and sidewalk. 
2. On Fish Hatchery, we’ve increased the sidewalk to 6’ in width based on Traffic Engineering 

recommendations. 
3. We’ve worked with forestry and the fire department to adjust the street tree spacing and species to 

both meet fire aerial access requirements and forestry requirements and recommendations. 
4. On South Street, we have moved the exterior building wall in 8” to allow for a 26’ wide fire aerial 

access lane the length of South Street. 
5. We’ve attached and provided a shadow study of the building as well as the interior courtyard. 
6. We’ve attached and provided a terrace exhibit to show all existing and new terrace dimensions 

from curb to property line and building. 
7. Updated Site and Landscape plans reflecting the above are attached. 
8. Updated Architectural Floor plans and elevations are attached. 
9. Updated renderings reflecting the above are attached. 


